
 
 
 
 

 

Engineering & Survey Division  
Office: (541) 766-6821 

Fax: (541) 766-6891 
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Bentoncountyor.gov 

ADDENDUM NO. 1 
TO THE 

CONTRACT DOCUMENTS 
FOR 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL (RFP) #BP-CorvAlb-01-19 
Corvallis-Albany Path: Pilkington to Merloy 

 
June 3, 2024 
To ALL Planholders: 

The following changes, additions and/or deletions are hereby made a part of the RFP 
documents as fully and completely as if the same were fully set forth therein: 

 
• Add:  Contact information for the project manager and project representatives for any 

potential questions regarding the subject RFP: 
o Project Manager: Owen Millehrer 

Email: owen.millehrer@bentoncountyor.gov 
o Administrative Support and Plan Holder’s list: Amelia Miller 

Email: amelia.miller@bentoncountyor.gov  
 

As stated in the RFP, “Substantive questions and answers will be made available to all known 
RFP recipients; and when appropriate, revisions, substitutions, or clarifications will be issued as 
official addenda.”  As there is no direct way to track the holders who have downloaded the RFP 
off of the website, this Addendum No. 1 will be posted on the webpage and will be forwarded to 
those companies already in contact with the County.  An updated RFP with cross-through text 
will also be uploaded to the website. 
All proposers shall acknowledge receipt and acceptance of this Addendum No. 1 by 
signing in the space provided and submitting the signed Addendum with the Proposal.   

Receipt acknowledged and conditions agreed to this 3rd day of June, 2024. 

Proposer ______________________________________ 

By _________________________________________ 
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